
CBN Weekly Update  
 
 

Message: 
As we start wrapping up another successful year at Campbelltown, we begin to plan                           

for the 2019-2020 school year.  

Currently, there will be: 

4 Kindergarten classes (2 “A” day classes and 2 “B” day classes), 

4 Grade 1 classes 

4 Grade 2 classes 

3 Grade 3 classes 

3 Grade 4 classes 

3 Grade 5 classes and, 

3 Grade 6 classes. 

As we say goodbye and wish the best of luck to our students who are moving                               

schools or graduating from Campbelltown, we also welcome our new students who                       

will be joining us next year. We are looking forward to all the learning that will                               

occur and the friendships that will last. 

Working with you, 
Mme Garneau & Mme Boswell 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



This week at CBN 

Monday  ● Grade 6 ELA Part B PAT 

Tuesday  ● Grade 6 Math PAT 

Wednesday  ● Grade 3 field trip to the zoo 
● Grade 6 Social Studies PAT 
● Grade 5 Handbell concert in Gym at 2:45 pm (parents are 

welcome to attend) 

Thursday  ● Grade 6 Science PAT 
● Grade 2 and Grade 4 field trip to Ukranian Village 
● Year-End Kindergarten B Music Celebration 9:00 am 
● Kindergarten A field trip to Broadmoor Park 9:30am 

Friday  ● National Indigenous Peoples Day 
● Year-End Kindergarten B Music Celebration 9:00 am 
● Kindergarten B field trip to Broadmoor Park 9:30am 

 
 

Did you know? 
 
National Indigenous Peoples Day 
On Friday, we will be celebrating National Indigenous Peoples Day. Students will have 
the opportunity to celebrate and learn more about the cultural diversity of the First 
Nations, Inuit, and Métis.  Students will be participating in a variety of activities such as 
storytelling, learning Indigenous music, and playing Indigenous games as a way of 
learning about Indigenous cultures. You can find more information about National 
Indigenous Peoples Day on the Government of Canada’s ​website​.  
 
Get Your Campbelltown Elementary Yearbook! 
Ecole Campbelltown School is proud to be offering a yearbook for sale from the 
2018-2019 school year! Our yearbook is a great keepsake of your child’s school 
memories, classroom, friends and teachers. 
  
Order your keepsake book for 16.50$ online through Powerschool. We have a limited 
number of copies available, so be sure to get yours before they are all gone! 
 
 

https://www.rcaanc-cirnac.gc.ca/eng/1100100013248/1534872397533


2019-2020 Lunch Hour Supervision 
As we prepare for next year, we are currently looking for lunch hour supervisors. If this 
is a position that is of interest to you, please contact our front office at 780-467-5143.  

 
Counsellor’s Corner 
As we are wrapping up another school year, we start creating goals for our families for 
the 2019-2020 school year. The ​Parent Toolkit​ is a database that can provide 
resources to help you and your family.   
 
 
 
 

https://www.parenttoolkit.com/backtoschoolkit

